March 3, 2022

RE: Notice of Non-Award for Driving Range Project, Rogers Park Golf Course {B/d #21-03)

Dear Proposer:

You are hereby notified that the Authority will not be awarding the above referenced bid
contract.

REASON: Over-Budget

All Bid Bonds will be returned to you via US Mail Service, and you will be notified if the Authority
decides to rebid this job.

Thank you for bidding the requirements of the Authority and we welcome your participation in
future bid processes.

Sincerely,

T 9 .
Deltecid Jaries,
Procurement Manager



